
For more details visit the LPS P&C Facebook page

First Aid Workshop.
Thursday 18th March at 5pm in the School Library. 

As part of our workshop month, the P&C are proud to offer a  

free, one hour First Aid Workshop. Learn some basic techniques that 

could help save a life in a medical emergency. 

This workshop is open to parents and students  

with Q&A at the end of the session.

Places are limited. Book your free ticket via Eventbrite.
www.eventbrite.com.au/e/first-aid-workshop-tickets-143903706861

Learn how to 

save a life.


